
402 Jeffords Street 
Clearwater, Florida, 

33516 

December 14, 1963 

Chief of Police Jesse Curry 
Police Department 
Dallas, Texas 

Dear Chief Curry: 

Some of my young students have become concerned that 
Mrs. Marina Oswald and her children might not have a very 
happy Christmas. Under the leadership of a nine-year-old 
girl they are bringing small gifts and greeting cards for 
a Christmas box to be sent to this family. I have promised 
that when the box is ready I will send it. 

Can you tell me where the box should be sent? I have read 
that the Secret Service is holding Mrs. Oswald in protective 
custody, and of course no location has been disclosed. I 
presume that any package would have to be sent to, or through, 
the Secret Service. 

We will be pushed for time if the box is to be delivered in 
time for Christmas. If you can tell me how the package 
should be addressed, or if you would have a way of seeing 
to it that it was delivered, I would very much appreciate 
your letting me know as soon as you conveniently can. The 
youngsters are so anxious to let Mrs. Oswald know that we 
sympathize and wish to help, that I want to do everything 
possible to assure delivery of their Christmas box on time. 

Will you wire or telephone me collect? 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

/(Miss) Dorothy Ann Ware 

Telephone: 
Area Code 813 
442-1349 
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